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IRRCFrom: Kern Stein <kerri@johnandkerri.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 4:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: immunization changes

To Whom it May Concern:

I do not think the varicella vaccine should be required. While not opposed to other vaccines, I am ethically
opposed to the varicella vaccination.

In addition, the vaccination schedule being crammed into five days seems unhealthy for a child. Please
reconsider!

Thank you for your consideration,
Kern Stein
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